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SUBJECT:   Bike Rack Project Update 
 
DEPARTMENT:   Parks and Recreation 

STAFF:     Lindsay Pinell, Recreation Supervisor 
 

TITLE/RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends that the Arts Commission receive and discuss this update on the 
Bike Rack Project.  
 

FISCAL IMPACT 

There is no fiscal impact related to the discussion of this item. 
 

BACKGROUND 

On November 16, 2022, Amy Tilley, the Executive Director of the Downtown 
Brentwood Coalition (DBC), presented to the Arts Commission regarding a potential 

collaboration for the installation of public art bike racks in Downtown Brentwood. In 
April 2023, an Ad-Hoc Committee was established to explore the project further. 

Recently, Amy Tilley stepped down from her role as Executive Director of the DBC. 

While her departure may affect the project's progress, it is uncertain to what 
extent. As a result, City Staff recommends that the Arts Commission table the 
project for the remainder of 2024. In 2025, the Ad-Hoc Committee will reconvene 

to discuss whether the Arts Commission should proceed with the bike rack project, 
including its funding, design, and management. 

PREVIOUS ACTION 

Previous Action included in “Attachment 1”. 
 

ATTACHMENT(S)  

1.  Attachment 1:  Previous Action 


